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Subject: comment for docket no. 11.Iep-1J

Hello......I am very disturbed about the dangers of living next to SONGS.....It is not designed for the 
earthquake that we are expecring to day, and I was quite surprised when I found out about the 
accumulated waste being stored......and what about an evacuation?  Millions of people would have many 
health problems, and lose property, which is usually most of their life savings.......and what about 
children.....what if it was your family living there with your children and also grandchildren.....would you 
look at the situation in a different manner.......I was in the SF earthquake in 89....and it was the worst thing 
that ever happened to me, and there wasn't a nuclear plant or a tsuenami.(sp)........I have read that we 
also have a poor safety record .....I live in San Miguel MX part time and feel safer here......sinserely , 
Karen Hafer
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